
 Final Extended Day  
   Field Trip  
  Friday, May 31st   
 Sleeping Bear Dunes 
    And Empire Beach  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
The children will travel by TCAPS school bus, 
leaving The Children’s House at 9:00 am.  They 
will return at 2:30pm. 
 
Please pack a lunch for your child and include a 
bottle of water for the day.  A snack will be 
provided. 
 
We recommend dressing your child in layers and 
applying sunscreen in the morning before school.  
Hats and sunglasses are recommended. 
 
This is always a highlight of the year so keep your 
fingers crossed for great weather! 
 
Thank you, 
Megan, Alison, Amy and Melissa 

 

***Please use your Children’s House 
On-Line account to sign the required 
permission form for this field trip.***   

Sleeping Bear Dunes Visitor Bureau 
12 Wood Ridge Rd, Glen Arbor MI  

231-334-2000 


